
Tenants,

As COVID-19 spreads—and is now officially a pandemic—we are taking additional safety 

measures to protect our employees and tenants.

Effective immediately, all Gold Shield Offices will be closed and no payments will be accepted at 

the office. This includes all Real Living Kee Realty offices that accept Gold Shield payments. If this 

is your normal means of payment and you have questions, please contact our office for other 

options.

The scale of impact is still unknown, and we want to do our part to protect our community. We 

encourage everyone to take the extra precautions necessary to safeguard their health and that 

of others. It’s everyone’s responsibility to help stop the spread of this virus.

We are continuing to closely monitor Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) and local 

health departments to track the latest developments. You will be informed when offices re-open.

Thank you. Stay safe. Together, we will get through this.


